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PROPOSED NEW RULE: 

 
1. A teacher or parent/guardian may recommend to a middle school principal that a student be 

allowed to enroll in a high school course(s). 

2. Upon receipt of the recommendation, the middle school principal, in consultation with the high 

school principal, shall  

a. determine if the student meets condition 1 stated in the policy 

b. develop an appropriate plan with parents for enrollment in the high school level 

course(s). 

3. At the time a middle school student successfully completes the high school coursework, the 

student’s parent/guardian may request that the student be granted credit for the course. 

a. Completion of high school course(s) will be indicated on the middle and high school 

report cards and in the student’s cumulative file.  A notation will be made in the comment 

section of the student’s high school transcript that the course(s) was (were) taken while the 

student was enrolled at the middle school. 

b. A student’s grade in a course taken for high school credit in grade 7 or 8 will (not) be 

included in the calculation of the student’s high school cumulative grade point average. 

c. The course will count toward the student’s minimum graduation requirements. 

 

If the student’s parent/guardian does not request that the student be granted credit or if any of 

the factors set forth in the policy are not satisfied, the course will not appear on the student’s 

transcript and will not count toward the student’s minimum graduation requirements. 
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